
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
  
The City of Fairmont hereby announces its proposed Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) 
participation goal of 2.7% for FAA-funded contracts/agreements. The City of Fairmont estimates that 
in meeting the established overall goal of 2.7%, it will obtain 0% from RN participation and 2.7% 
through RC measures. The proposed goal pertains to federal fiscal years 2024 through 2026. A 
teleconference will be held February 19, 2025 at 9:30 a.m. central standard time for the purpose of 
consulting with stakeholders to obtain information relevant to the goal-setting process. 
 
Microsoft Teams meeting  
Join on your computer, mobile app or room device  
https://tinyurl.com/5f7rvaza 
 
Join with a video conferencing device  
webexsip@m.webex.com  
Video ID: 113 639 551 6 
https://tinyurl.com/vea9urfw 
 
Or call in (audio only)  
+1 701-526-4434,,875356827# United States, Fargo  
Phone Conference ID: 875 356 827# 
 
The proposed goal and its attendant methodology are available for inspection between 8:00 a.m. and 
5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday at City of Fairmont 100 Downtown Plaza, Fairmont, MN, for 30 days 
from the date of this publication. 
 
Comments on the DBE goal will be accepted for 30 days from the date of this publication and can be 
sent to the following: 
 
Matt York 
Director of Public Works/Utilities 
100 Downtown Plaza, Fairmont, MN 56031 
507-238-3942 
myork@fairmont.org   
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